
Members of Post 323 

 

I would like to introduce my self as your re-elected Commander Rod Callaway, I am a retired Boeing truck 

driver. I am honored to be your Commander for the 2016 to 2017 membership year. I would like to thank all 

that have put your trust in electing me to this position. I hope to see many of you at the monthly Post meeting 

(Meetings are the first Thursday of every month. Happy hour starts at 7pm and the meeting at 7:30pm). We 

have  a lot of  functions going on including, a car show, swap meets, Lent fish fries, Military Honors, and of 

course Bingo every Friday night, which supports our Post. Please consider volunteering at these Post events. 

There is a Job Opening at all of them. NO EXPERINCE NEEDED. This is your post, come join the team!  

 

* * * *  UNCLE SAM  NEEDS  YOU  AGAIN  * * * *    
 

Post 323 needs more NEW members!  We fell short by 29 members from the 2016 membership goal. 

Our current Post membership consists of Veterans from the following: 

 

War Era                                  Members Total             Youngest Age  

WWII                                               45                                  89 

Korea                                                68                                  80 

Vietnam                                          219                                  60 

Grenada/Lebanon                             26                                  51 

Panama                                               5                                  45 

Gulf War/War on Terrorism             22                                 18 

  

As you can see, We need younger members so the American Legion can continue on in force. 

Please carry in your billfold your 2017 Membership Card and the American Legion Membership Application. 

Ask a Veteran who served during any qualifying War Era to join our Post. We really need the younger 

veterans to carry on our jobs. This could be a Son, Daughter, Nephew, Niece, Friend, or Stranger. 

  

                                                      JOB OPENINGS 

 

Missouri Military Funeral Honors –  

Assist with the Firing Squad, and Flag detail. 

 

BINGO -   This is what funds our Post!   BINGO is every Friday night. Doors open and Event pull-tabs, 

Horserace sales starts at 5pm. Bingo Sheet sales is 6 to 7pm. Bingo playing starts at 7pm. Bingo is usually 

over around 10:15 pm. 

It would be great if a few volunteers could commit to working one Friday night per month. 1st , 2nd , 3rd ,4th , or 

5th Friday per month. 

Shifts could be 1 to 4 hours. 

 

Event Pull-tab sales-  5pm to 7pm,  7pm to 9pm,   7pm to close. 

Bingo sheet sales- 6pm to 7pm. 

Calling back BINGO winners-  7pm to close    (10:15pm). 

We have openings in Smoking and non smoking areas. So please give an hour or two if you can. 

 

Thank you for being a member of Post 323. 

Our web site is   http://wentzvilleamericanlegion.org/   Check us out! 

 

Thank you, 

Rod Callaway 

Commander 

    
 

http://wentzvilleamericanlegion.org/

